
Message 

From: Abby Stec [stec 
Sent: 6/14/201112:56:04 PM 
To : Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca); Ed Houghton [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrat ive 

Group/cn=Recipients/cn=ehoughton]; Michelle Rich [mrich@environmentnetwork.org]; Kevin Lloyd 
[/0= TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP ( FYDI BOH F23SPDL T)/CN=RECI PIENTS/CN=Klloyd); Roberta 
Murray Hirst [rhirst@prettyriveracademy.com]; Lorna MacDougall [ljmacdougall 

Subject: meeting rescheduled 
Attachments: Agenda.docx 

Good afternoon everyone, 

TOC0050028 

Please be advised that our meeting scheduled for tomorrow at 6pm has been rescheduled for 
Tuesday June 21 @ 2pm as some of the group have had schedule changes. Please see the 
attached agenda and let me know if you would like any additions. 

Regards, 
Abby 

ED, would you be so kind as to ask Mr. Delzotto ifhe could attend the meeting from 2-3:30 and 
confirm with me either way. Thank you. 

Abby Stec LEED AP 
Development Officer 
Pretty River Academy 
Board President, Environment Network 

phone 
fax 
cell 
email 

(705) 444-9275 
(705) 444-4517 

astec@prettyriveracademy.com 


